
TECHNICAL COMMITTEE 18th. JANUARY, 2007

 RECORD OF MEETING
· Pass and Licence :- It was reported that over 4000 Officials had now received their Pass & License. Paula Gowing confirmed that she was setting up a meeting prior to the Grand Prix at Birmingham on Saturday 17th. February with County Officials Secretaries to pass over their Master County Officials lists and answer queries from those attending. 
· CRB Checks:-Following a presentation by David Brown it was agreed that all uka Officials should submit CRB checks at no cost to themselves. Any official who had a valid Coaching CRB would need to provide that information but would not be subject to a second CRB check. An explanatory letter requesting Officials to submit a CRB check to go out with the Officials newsletter.
· Education and Training:-It was agreed that Technical committee should as a matter of urgency clarify the status of level 4 & 5 officials under the new system. 
· Governance transfer from 1st April 2007 Draft proposals to deal with Officials matters (education, training, appraisals, upgrading and appointments) when governance moves from the English Territories to the new English Regions on 1st. April, 2007 were agreed in concept for further discussion with England Athletics. The importance of retaining the considerable experience of those currently administering these roles was again reiterated.
· Health & Safety matters. It was agreed that the completion of an Accident Report form would be that of the Meeting Manager. It was further agreed that Officials who have a Pass & License either being the old Grade 4 and who have transferred to Level 2 and those Officials who have taken the new level 2 course and then completed their log book through experience, can take charge of a Track & Field event.

· Insurance. An insurance leaflet setting out uka insurance of their officials will go into the May Officials newsletter

· Newsletter:- The next newsletter to be sent out later in January 2007.The following newsletter to be published end April/ early May 2007

· Officials Conference:-Chris Cohen to take the lead in organising the Spring Officials Conference at Motor Cycle Museum on Sunday 15th. April, 2007. 

· USA Exchange:-An exchange of Field Referees with USA during the summer of 2007 was agreed. John Gandee and Dean Williams will be the UKA representatives.

· Change of Chairman:- With effect from early March Alan Bell will take over the Chair of uka Technical Committee. The committee thanked the outgoing Chairman, Roger Simons, for his time, efforts and being the driving force for achieving so much in times of uncertainty over the previous 18 months.

· Next meeting: - To take place on Tuesday, 27th. March 2007.
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